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Democracy works when everyone affected by the decisions of government have a 

say in electing that government. Mail-in voting has been a success in making it 

possible for more Oregonians to have their say in choosing who will represent them. 

This bill undermines the rights of Oregonians to meaningful self-government. It must 

be strongly opposed.  


